
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Annual Parish Council meeting
14th July 2025

Since our last report to Parish Council in June, Team Salhouse volunteers are 
continuing to work around the village.

 The flower beds around the village have been looked after following the 
summer planting.

 Litter picking is continuing on an individual basis

Unfortunately, our volunteer numbers have been dropping 
and there have been no new recruits so it is likely that 
Team Salhouse will cease in its present form at the end of 
this year.
Ex members will continue to litter pick, as many people 
would, on their walks around the village but we would not 
arrange group picks as we had done in the past.
What would happen with the flower beds is a matter for 
Parish Council to talk about.

“Proud of our Village”


